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Board meetings will be conducted by permitting participation of the Board members by electronic or other means of communication if necessary. Any member 
participation by electronic means shall be audible to the public at the location specified above.  The Department of Commerce and Insurance is committed to 
principles of equal access. If you need assistance with attending this meeting due to a disability, please contact the ADA Coordinator at (615) 741-0481. 
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Public Notice 

Special Meeting to Implement Temporary Licensing 
Executive Order No. 61 – State of Emergency  

 
Board:   Board for Licensing Contractors 
 
Date:   Tuesday, December 6, 2016   
 
Time:   9:00 A.M. (CT) 
 
Location:  500 James Robertson Pkwy.,  

Davy Crockett Tower, Room 1-A 
Nashville, TN  37243 

 
The Board for Licensing Contractors has called a special meeting of the Board to implement temporary 
licensing procedures in accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order No. 61 to assist victims or 
evacuees from the wildfires in Sevier County or severe weather in Southeast Tennessee as a means to 
provide for the protection of the health, safety, and welfare of the public.  
 
Pursuant § T.C.A. 8-44 108, a meeting due to necessity means matters to be considered by this 
governing body require timely action.  A physical presence by a quorum of the members is not practical 
within the period of time requiring action and participation by telephone means of communication is 
necessary.  Decisions of the Board will be confirmed by roll call vote.   
 
Participation by Board members using electronic means of communication shall be audible to the public 
at the location specified. For further information, please contact Carolyn Lazenby, Executive Director, 
or Laura Martin, General Counsel for the Board at (615) 741-8307. 
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